To: Larry Montgomery

E-Mail: larry.montgomery@sncorp.com
From: Jose Trevino

Date: October 21, 2008

Subject: FCC file number 0524-EX-ST-2008

Message:
Mr. Montgomery,

The first location, Antelope Island (DAVIS), UT is fine. | just need for you to change the lat/long on your
experimental licensing application for the second location, Salt Lake City (SALT LAKE), UT because it
falls on the Great Salt Lake area. It's ok, if you want to change the location to Magna, UT but you need
to do it because | can not log on your application to make the change. Thank you,

Mr. Trevino

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of October 21, 2008 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply’ button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/cf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence™ hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 7623



